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Regarding use of Oregon's coastal waters for industrial aquaculture, I am strongly 

requesting that no aquaculture is allowed. We need to protect North America's west 

coast waters from harms of "net pen aquaculture of finfish". The potential 

socioeconomic harms, as well as environmental destruction and harms, must be 

considered. We must stand firm on protecting this important natural resource, the 

Pacific Ocean water and its natural habitat for native species. 


